
-----Original Message----- 

From: Cox Pat [mailto:Pat.Cox@lbhf.gov.uk] 

Sent: 25 January 2010 09:26 

To: Turner, Chris: PC-Plan 

Cc: Wade, Jonathan: PC-Plan; Tollitt, Penelope: PC-Plan; 

Pallace Nigel; Whitwell Jon; Harvey Trevor; Reade Maria 

Subject: RE: LDF Consultation 

 

"Hammersmith and Fulham Council note the Core Strategy vision 

(CV 5) and priorities for actions (paras. 5.3.3/4) for a 

Crossrail station at Kensal and for vehicular access to the 

west onto Mitre Way near Scrubs Lane in LB H&F in order to 

improve the public transport accessibility of the site.  

Whilst H&F considers that Kensington and Chelsea's Proposed 

Submission Core Strategy is sound, it may have to be reviewed 

in the light of future DfT decisions on HS2 and links to 

Crossrail." 

 

I hope this clarification meets your concerns. 

 

Pat 

  

Pat Cox 

Head of Policy and Spatial Planning 

Environment Services Department 

London Borough of Hammersmith and Fulham Tel. 020 8753 5773 

pat.cox@lbhf.gov.uk www.lbhf.gov.uk Nigel Pallace, Director of 

Environment 
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